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Project number: K4387 
 

 

To The Resident 
 

Stormwater Pit Upgrades – Hagen Place, Bli Bli 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
maintaining our infrastructure across the region.  

As part of this year’s Stormwater Renewal 
Program, council is replacing two stormwater 
pits on Hagen Place, Bli Bli. 

Please refer to figure 1 overleaf. 

Start date 
Work is scheduled to start Monday 4 
September 2023. Construction is expected to 
be completed within one week, weather and 
site conditions permitting. 

Work will occur between 7am and 5pm on 
weekdays.  

Property access and parking 
During works, access to properties will be 
maintained, however there will be a temporary 
loss to on-street parking to facilitate 
construction. 

Traffic management 
To ensure the safety of all road users, traffic 
management measures will be in place 
throughout the project, including temporary 
construction fencing and staffed traffic control.  

Your patience during construction is 
appreciated. 

 

 

 

 
 

Further information 

For further information about this project, 
please contact council’s project officer Clint 
Jones via the details below (please quote 
project number K4387). 
 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

Stormwater infrastructure is Council’s largest asset to maintain.  While, 
stormwater pipes and pits are typically hidden, they are vitally important when 
managing water runoff.  Council acknowledges there may be some 
inconvenience to your daily activities and we appreciate your patience and 
support.    

Cr Maria Suarez 



 

 

Figure 1: Hagen Place Stormwater Pit Replacement Location 

 


